Subject: El Niño Town Hall Meeting

From: Councilmember Gil Cedillo <fredy.ceja@lacity.org>

Date: 11/04/2015 10:45 AM

To: Don Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>



Friends,

Join us for a town hall meeting that will help you, your neighbors, and your business prepare for El Niño, and to learn more about what the City of Los Angeles is doing to prepare for this winter. City officials and department representatives will help you understand risks and answer questions related to wet winter weather.

El Niño Town Hall Meeting Thursday, November 5, 2015 6:30pm - 8:30pm Glassell Park Community and Senior Center 3750 Verdugo Road Los Angeles, CA 90065

This event is sponsored by the City of Los Angeles Emergency Management Department in coordination with CD1, the City of Los Angeles Department of Recreation and Parks, Fire Department, Police Department, Department of Public Works, Animal Services, Department on Disability, Department of Transportation, Department of Building and Safety, Department of Water and Power, and Los Angeles County Public Works.

Sincerely,

Gilbert A. Cedillo Councilmember, First District

1 of 3 08/15/2018 09:46 AM

El Niño Town Hall Meeting

El_Nino_Town_Hall_Flyer_10-27-15.jpg

-=-=-

Councilmember Gil Cedillo · United States

This email was sent to duckworth.donald@gmail.com. To stop receiving emails, click here.

You can also keep up with Councilmember Gil Cedillo on Twitter or Facebook.

-=-=-

Created with NationBuilder, software for leaders.

3 of 3 08/15/2018 09:46 AM